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RE: FIRE TRAIL ACCESS – DEUA NATIONAL PARK 

Due to the ongoing dry conditions, the Merricumbene and Dry 
Creek Fire Trails currently have steep, loose and impassable 
sections when traversing from the north to south (from Araluen 
Road onto Dry Creek Fire Trail, along Merricumbene Fire Trail and 
onto Bendethera Fire Trail). 
 
If visitors wish to drive along these fire trails, we ask that they 
traverse from the south to north (Bendethera Fire Trail along the 
Merricumbene Fire Trail to Dry Creek Fire Trail and onto Araluen 
Road). This will assist in reducing the further deterioration of these 
trails until remedial works are undertaken. 
 
This information will also be posted on the website at 
www.nationalparks.nsw.gov.au 
 
For further information regarding this bulletin or information on 
other areas in South Coast Branch, please contact the NPWS 
Narooma office on 02 4476 0800. 
 


